Susan Debarber

COPY RECEIVED

DATE: 12/2/15

TIME: 3/20PM

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

From:

Christopher Adamo <cadamouconn@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, December 02, 2015 1:48 PM

To:

Rory Burke

Cc:

Jim Geffert; Lianna Staffieri; Elizabeth Conrad; Susan Debarber; Diana Bonaparte;

ROBERT C LANG; Robert Findley; coach ken; Jamie Yak; Matt Bronson; Belden, Richard;

Kurt Miller; Rep. Conroy, Theresa

Subject:

Re: SHS SOFTBALL PROJECT

Hello all, Please note that the December 3th meeting of the SHS Softball Field Committee has been cancelled. We will meet at the next regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday December 17th

Chris

On Tue, Nov 17, 2015 at 9:40 AM, Christopher Adamo <<u>cadamouconn@gmail.com</u>> wrote: Hello all,

Please see the agenda attached for Thursdays meeting

Chris

On Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 4:54 PM, Christopher Adamo <<u>cadamouconn@gmail.com</u>> wrote: Hello All,

Please see the agenda attached for Thursdays meeting. Please note as it is the first Thursday of the month it is simply a regular meeting of our committee.

I would appreciate it very much if someone would reply to me with Jay Hatfields email and I will send him the agenda directly as well. Thank you

Best regards

Chris Adamo

On Thu, Oct 29, 2015 at 1:56 PM, Christopher Adamo < cadamouconn@gmail.com > wrote: Hello All, The bid opening has been postponed to next Thursday. I am going to cancel tonight's meeting and postpone our Special Meeting to next Thursday as well .since the primary discussion item was bids.

I am well prepared to present the current status of the project to the Board of Education next Wednesday at their next meeting.

Mr. Belden, Please see if you can secure the SMS library for us for next Thursday November 5

Thank you

Chris